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Laurie A Couture
1321 Bennett Way
Newmarket, NH 03857

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am just beside myself with grief imaging this forest and land ravaging Northern Pass project becoming
a reality. New Hampshire citizens, including myself, have been loud, passionate and clear that we DO
NOT want Northern Pass in our state! We want to protect, cherish, view, preserve and play on our land.
The ancient NH forests were destroyed in the 1800's and then again in the 1930's by money-hungry
interests who cared little about the destruction they causes to our ecosystem and to the spirit of our
land and state. You CANNOT, as representatives of the people, allow this new threat to encroach and
win. Say YES to our gorgeous land, say YES to our people, say YES to protecting our forests and
ecosystems and say NO to Northern Pass!

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Laurie A Couture
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